Shorncliffe station renewal project

and accessibility upgrade

PROJECT UPDATE - JANUARY 2023

Excavation and asbestos removal works

The Shorncliffe station renewal project and accessibility upgrade has progressed to detailed design
stage, where the project team is refining the design of the upgraded station for the construction tender,
which is planned for release later this year.

To assist this process, excavation and asbestos removal works are required to occur in the old station
building. This will take place in stages and will commence from late January.

Works are due to take place from 8.30pm until 5am the next day, each night from Monday 30 January
for approximately two weeks.

Safety is Queensland Rail’'s number one priority and all asbestos removal works will be undertaken by
a licensed asbestos removal contractor. Air quality monitoring will be undertaken during works and all
asbestos material will be removed from the site in approved waste disposal bags.

All national and state Occupational Health and Safety controls will be complied with and validated by
a Queensland Rail safety representative on site. There is no risk to public safety from the removal and
disposal of the asbestos material.

Keeping you informed

For more information or to be added to the project’s distribution list for email updates:
e Phone: 1800 722 203

Email: stationsupgrade@qr.com.au

Website: gueenslandrail.com.au
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